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Registration Deadline Approaching for 2018 Annual Meeting at the 
Greenbrier 
   
The association's 70th Annual Meeting will be held at the Greenbrier September 30-October 
2. The deadline to reserve your room at the VPCGA rate is approaching at the end of the 
month. 
 

 
 
Click here to enter our registration site and view other detailed information. We encourage 
spouse participation as there are no additional charges for spouse registration. 
 
Hotel reservations at the Greenbrier must be made by August 30 to guarantee our group rate. 
Click here for room reservations. We hope to see you there! 

 

Customer Service Seminars Coming Across the Commonwealth 

http://www.vpcga.com/
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07efhlp3ki72de5a9b&llr=t8speybab
https://greenbrier.webhotel.microsdc.us/bp/search_rooms.jsp?groupCode=180929VPCG&checkinYear=2018&checkinMonth=9&checkinDay=30&checkoutYear=2018&checkoutMonth=10&checkoutDay=2


  
In conjunction with NORA , VPCGA is sponsoring seven seminars focused on customer 
service ideas for office, delivery, service, and c-store employees.  The seminar leader is 
Steve Coscia, who led similar training for us two years ago that were very well received. The 
seminars will be in Richmond, September 18th, Gloucester September 19th, Verona 
September 25, Mt. Jackson September 26th, Fredericksburg, September 28,  Hillsville 
October 10, and in Chatham October 11 
To register your employees please contact Rob Bailey rob@vpcga.com or via text at 804-873-
1900 

Thank You to PMAA PAC Donors To Date - Your Support Needed 
We want to thank the following individuals for their contributions to the PMAA Federal Political 
Action Committee.  This is the only time of the year when we solicit the membership for 
contributions which helps members of the Virginia delegation as well as other Members of 
Congress on key committees impacting petroleum marketers. 

Cole Candler 
Danny Cockerham 
Garry Gray 
Tim Hutchens 
Mike O'Connor 
Wayland Pond 
Ron Prewitt 
Jim Ridenour 
Herman Sadler 
David Walsh 
Stratford Ward 
 
If you are not on this list and would be willing to contribute, please make out your personal 
check in the amount of $150.00 payable to PMAA PAC and send to: 
VPCGA 
7275 Glen Forest Drive 
Suite 204 
Richmond, VA 23226   
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